Please file the attached letter in the public comments for
17-2295-EL-BGN.



Helerg

U NTV E R S I T
To all whom it concerns,

We, the Greenhouse Club of Heidelberg University, support the development of green
energy in both Seneca and its sufrounding counties. We believe that pursuing renewable energy
is in the best interest of all, and believe that both Apex and Republic wind will provide
ecological, educational, and economic support for the current and future residents of Ohio.
Additionally, as members of an educational institution, we believe that the presence of wind
energy is a valuable learning tool for both residents and students within the area; Hopefully, these
developments will provide expanded access to, and knowledge of, clean energy.

The development of, and investment in, local wind energy will provide residents with an
- exceptional opportunity to interact with and observe both a revolutionary and necessary new
technology. These perks are supplemented by the fact that Ohio residents will be able to reap the

benefits of cheap, efficient, and conscious energy.

With great expectations,
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